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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to another new term. We are looking forward to our topic ‘Our Local 

Environment’, where we will be learning about Teynham and how it has changed over the 

years. We will also be exploring different kinds of maps and creating some of our own.  

 

This term, our P.E. lessons will take place on a Thursday and Friday. We are working 

towards earning a dance award during our Friday sessions. This involves learning a range 

of moves and taking part in a group performance. So that your child is able to take part in 

this safely, please do make sure that they have a t-shirt, shorts and suitable footwear. 

Earrings will also need to be removed for safety reasons.   

  

Homework will continue to be sent home each Friday. If you have misplaced your child’s 

homework book, do let us know and we will send you a new one. Please continue to practise 

the 3x, 4x and 8x tables with them.  

 

There are a number of important events happening this term, such as parents’ evening 

and our class assembly. Details of these can be found on the school website. 

 

For more information about what we will be learning this term, please have a look at our 

topic web online. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Amott (Class Teacher) 

 


